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                       a BIG DISCUSSION about the BIG SOCIETY                  

                                                                                           over a small lunch

Tuesday 14th September 12-2pm at Voluntary Action Camden,

292-299 Kentish Town Road (between Iceland and Snappy Snaps)
· What do we know about the emerging environment for voluntary and community organisations?

· How is this going to affect the way we work?

· What do we need to do about it?

This is an opportunity to ask questions, share knowledge, and discuss ideas about meeting the future needs of the communities we work with. 

If the information is available we will also look at the next stage of Camden’s Third Sector Review.

You can book a place by contacting Alex cenadministrator@vac.org.uk or 020 7284 6562    
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